
A2D2 Design Guidelines 
Community Open House

Winter & Company, the consultant who prepared the draft de-
sign guidelines for the Ann Arbor Discovering Downtown proj-
ect, has been retained to prepare revisions to streamline and 
simplify the proposed design guidelines. 
 
The final draft will be presented at a community open house on 
Wednesday, Sept. 2, 7 to 9 p.m. at the Kerrytown Concert House 
(415 North Fourth Avenue). 
 
• A formal presentation of the final draft will be made at 
7:30 p.m.  

A joint working session of the City Council, Planning Commis-
sion and Downtown Development Authority will be held on 
Sept. 14, 7 p.m. in the CTN Studios, 2805 S. Industrial Hwy, Suite 
200.  

See the A2D2 Web site at www.a2gov.org/a2d2 for details. 
For disability accommodations, call 734.794.6140  at least 
24 hours in advance. Contact Alexis DiLeo for information at 
adileo@a2gov.org or call 734.794.6000 ext. 42610.

A2D2 Design Guidelines 
Community Open House:
Sept. 2, 7 p.m. Kerrytown Concert House
415 North Fourth Avenue, Ann Arbor

www.a2gov.org/a2d2


